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The Wannabe Warriors Walking Football Group started
in May of this year. 14 men attended the first session,
and the group have trained once a week ever since.
There are now 30 players registered, and an average of
12-14 turn up each week. The group have affiliated with
the Welsh Walking football federation, and they plan to
enter a league next year. In preparation for the league,
they have played several friendly games against other
local teams, and entered a mini competition in Brynna
where they finished runners-up.

In the summer they held a mini competition in
partnership with the Cambrian United Hotsteppers,
where they raised £200. This along with funding and
sponsorship from various organisations has allowed
them to purchase equipment and kit. Next year they
hope to start a second session, and field teams in the
Under 50’s, Over 50’s and Over 60’s competitions. 


